March 16, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy. We wanted to let you all know that
Caledonia Community Schools will be hosting our next monthly Virtual Town Hall discussion to inform
our community about some exciting changes evolving in our district. Please plan to join us on
Tuesday, March 23rd, at 6:00 p.m. as we host a facilitated virtual discussion.

This month’s discussion will focus on Extended Learning Opportunities for our students. We
will be discussing the opportunities for students this spring, as well as for this summer.

Public viewing via click Livestream

Public viewing on mobile devices click Mobile Livestream

Public audio-only dial (312) 626-6799 Meeting ID: 882 2515 0865#

Public participation via click Zoom Webinar to ask questions during the Q&A portion of the
presentation.

We hope you will join us and hear more about these important updates for our district. Check out
www.calschools.org for more information.

Dr. Dedrick Martin, Superintendent
Kristin Flynn, Executive Director or Student Achievement


https://www.calschools.org/departments/office-the-superintendent/town-halls/
https://eduvision.tv/l?emDgmtD
https://calschools.zoom.us/j/88225150865
https://www.calschools.org/

